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Atkins, Caelan

From: Alan Thurbon 
Sent: 14 April 2023 20:27
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind Interconnector

Categories: Consultation Respone

Hi, 
 
I wish to register my objection to the planned Aquind interconnector, which will cause considerable damage and 
disruption to the local environment. Instead of being reliant on other countries, we should be increasing the amount 
of electricity generated here, partly through on-shore wind power. 
 
Regards 
 
Alan Thurbon, Portsmouth 
 
 




